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Kindergarten student Easton Burriss observes the bulletin board at an en-
trance to the Green County Primary School during Back-to-School Fest 
Tuesday evening. 

The Green County Primary School cafeteria served as a temporary holding 
place for school-related supplies furnished by the school’s PTO for the com-
ing year.

GCIS teacher Ms. Kristy Sullivan discuesses the upcoming school year with 
the Daniels family. Cale, seated, will be in third grade. 

Adanta personnel were on hand at each festival. Above, they greet Karsen 
Willoughby and little sister Kaylee. 

Green County Middle School Principal Ms. Kayla Daniels greets students 
and their families upon entrance at the back-to-school festival Wednesday. 

Green County Middle School students picked up their schedules from secre-
taries Lindsay Brown and Carol Henderson. 

Green County Area Technology Center instructor Josh Parrish talked with 
students and parents about his program at last week's Back to School Fest.

During GCHS's Back to School Fest, students and parents had the oppor-
tunity to receive information on many programs and sports the high school 
has to offer.  Incoming freshman Ella Mills looks on as her mom, Amanda, 
signs up for information about the bowling team from Coach Tammy Cooper.

Green County 
Intermediate 
School Princi-
pal Ms. Donna 
Young greets 
students dur-
ing the back-to-
school festival 
last Thursday 
night. 
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Kylie Turcotte shows off her 
Green County Middle School 
schedule. 

Back-to-School events


